
Statement 
  
“The Trustees of De La Salle GB  acknowledge social media posts alleging historic 
abuse in De La Salle school settings. The Trust is also committed to cooperating with 
the police in any investigation into any allegation made. 
  
We strongly denounce the abuse of children and those who commit such acts. We 
realise that only the victim can fully understand the nature of the hurt and the damage 
caused by their abuser, especially when it has occurred at the hands of someone who 
was in a position of trust, being responsible for their wellbeing. 
  
Where a Brother or member of staff at any De La Salle school was responsible for the 
abuse of any pupil we offer an unreserved apology. It goes against everything that 
compelled our Founder to respond to the needs and challenges of the young people 
of Rheims in the 17th century”. 
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